
TOWN OF BREDENBURY 

NEWSLETTER MARCH 2020 
 
Rink: 
Public Skating is on Wednesdays from 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. and Saturdays 10:45 a.m. – 12:15 
p.m. There will be many shortened Wednesday’s in March because of other rentals. Watch 
Facebook for updates.  
 
The Bredenbury Cougars next home game will be March 6 @ 8 p.m. Other playoff games will be 
posted on Facebook as they are determined.  
 
Curling Fun Spiel: 
The Curling Fun Spiel meeting was a success. We will be having our fundraising event again for 
the rink. The Fun Spiel will start on Friday, April 3 at 5 p.m. and will go all day on Saturday, April 
4. There will be a maximum of 24 teams and we will put in 3 sheets of ice. We have two sets of 
rocks and Calder Rec Board has graciously allowed us to borrow a set from them again. 
 
To register your team contact Twila Brears at 306-898-2350 by March 15, 2020. First come first 
served. There will be a waiting list and a spare list as well if you don’t have a team but would 
like to try out curling.  
 
The kitchen will be open both Friday and Saturday. Saturday morning the Fire Department will 
serve a pancake breakfast 8 a.m.-10. Saturday evening we again will offer perogies and sausage 
supper. Beer gardens will be available Friday night and Saturday. 
 
Saturday during the day there will be a few kids games in the basement as well as movies 
playing. We intend to also have an area where kids can skate while curling is on. No one will be 
allowed on the ice or bleachers except curlers and skaters. Helmets are mandatory, and no 
sticks.  
 
Volunteers will be needed to work bar shifts, and some kitchen workers. Churchbridge Credit 
Union volunteers have graciously volunteered for kitchen shifts for most of Saturday.  
 
At the event there will be 50-50 tickets sold and there will be a raffle liquor prize basket. If you 
are willing to donate a bottle of liquor or anything else that would go with a liquor basket 
please drop it off at the Town office by March 20. All proceeds go to the rink.  
 
Remember this event is for Fun and a Fundraiser. Watch for posters for more details as the 
event comes closer.  
 
 



Busy Bees Flu & Health Clinic: 
Busy Bees will be hosting monthly Heath Clinic on Wednesday, March 4 from 1-3. Everyone 
Welcome.  
 
Busy Bees Country Music: 
Country music will be played at the Busy Bees on Friday, February 28 from 7 – 11 p.m. Silver 
collection. Everyone welcome. 
 
Knox United Church World Day Prayer and Church Service: 
World Prayer Day is at the Church on Friday, March 6 at 10:00 a.m. Please come out to this 
event. 
 
The next in town church service will be March 8 at 9:30 a.m. Everyone welcome to attend. 
 
Babysitting Course:  
Babysitting Courses in Bredenbury! They will be held one two different days at the Bredenbury 
Busy Bees. Cost $40 a person, advance payment required. It is on March 7th 2020 from 9a.m. – 
3:30pm (Bring a bagged lunch). Contact: Sue Mould (Qualified Instructor with St John 
Ambulance). Cell phone number: 306-641-4226. Email: tomandsuemould@gmail.com 
 
Church Luncheons: 
The next two Church Luncheons will be on March 18 and April 8 from 11:30 a.m. -1:00 p.m. 
$15. United Church Basement. Pre-order takeout and delivery available. Call Louise at 306-898-
2034. Everyone welcome. 
 
Hall Walking: 
If anyone is interested in walking in the Hall you can Monday – Thursday during office business 
hours, pick up key at the town office. Inside shoes only. There is no charge.  
 
Pet License: 
If you haven’t registered your pets yet, please do so immediately. Dogs are $10 and Cats are $5 
per year. The tags help us find pet owners.   
 
Lions Bunnies: 
The Lions will be going around town selling the Easter Bunnies on Tuesday, April 7 by 6:00 p.m. 
$5 each.  
 
Assessments & Taxes: 
The assessments have been mailed out for the year, there was very few of them. You can 
expect your taxes to be mailed out in March or April after the education mill rate is set.  
 
All taxes will receive a 5% municipal discount if paid before July 31. All taxes are due by 
December 31. Remember you can always set up your taxes on automatic withdrawals at the 
office.  
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